
         

          

Preparing for Future Pandemics and Public 

Health Emergencies: An American College of 

Physicians Policy Position Paper 

A new policy paper from the American College of Physicians (ACP) says that there are significant gaps in 

in the U.S. pandemic and public health emergency response system, leaving it unprepared for future 

emergencies. ACP offers recommendations about what needs to be done to ensure the U.S. is in a 

strong position to mitigate the consequences of future pandemics.  
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